
 
 
 
 

 

 

6/28/2018 
 

General Contractor Services 
Lathrop House Relocation Project 

 
The County of San Mateo (County) hereby provides notice that, pursuant to Section 2.05 of 
the Request for Proposals (RFP) for General Contractor Services for the Lathrop House 
Relocation Project (Issued May 23, 2018), the County has rejected all proposals received in 
response to the RFP as all submissions were significantly over project budget. 
 
 
Sam Lin 
Manager 
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